
 
 

TO:  Parents/Guardians of Students with Disabilities 

FROM: Ms. Genna McAlpin 

  Special Education Director  

   

  Ms. Karen Logan 

  Special Education Program Coordinator 

RE:  Funding for Special Education, 2020-2021 

DATE: June 16, 2020 

 

As Director of Special Education Services for the Tupelo Public School District, it is my duty to develop a 

budget to detail the use of IDEA Part B and preschool funds. These funds are designed to provide special 

education and related services to students with disabilities over and above the cost of educational services 

provided by the school district. If you are a parent/guardian of a student with a disability, your unique 

perspective is important to the development of the budget for the 2020-2021 school year. We invite you to 

contact us at 662-841-8855 or by email at glmcalpin@tupeloschools.com or kclogan@tupeloschools.com 

to provide input. 

 

Comments and suggestions will be received until June 24, 2020. I look forward to hearing from you and 

sincerely appreciate any feedback, suggestions and comments you provide. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ms. Genna McAlpin 

 

 

Ms. Karen Logan 
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